
From: Paul St. Germain   

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 4:08 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Councillor Carol Davidson <carol.davidson@pb08.wixemails.com> 

Subject: Opposition to approving application 

  

Richmond Hill Clerk’s office 

  

I understand that an application has been submitted for two five-story buildings containing 201 

residential units and 371 parking spaces, at the corner of Longworth and Leslie, just north of 

Stouffville Road which is contradictory to the zoning of the land and the maximum height of four 

stories.  

  

I would like to register my opposition to approving this application to preserve the integrity of 

planning and zoning in our city. 

  

Paul St. Germain                          

21 Mistleflower Crt                      

Richmond Hill, Ontario  L4E 3T4 
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